From the desk of

Mrs. Aira

To know the will of God is the greatest knowledge, to find the will of God is the
greatest discovery, and to do the will of God is the greatest achievement.
John 12:26

Dear Parents,

As in the past, we will continue our reading project for the school year 2019-2020. The 4" grade
students will be required to read one book during the summer vacation. Parents play an important role
in their child’s educational development; therefore, we are providing our students with the opportunity
to engage in daily reading to improve their literacy skills. This reading project will enhance your child’s
success in school and throughout life. We count on your support in this ongoing project by buying books
and encouraging them to read.

Your child will be required to do a book summary and answer some questions after reading the book.
Attached you will find the format your child must use in completing the specified book summary. The
summary for the book assigned for the summer will be due on the first Friday upon returning to school.
All work must be done typed including a cover page.

Ssummer Reading: The Cricket in Time Square by George Selden

We look forward to another successful year at St. Michael the Archangel and wish you and your family a
safe and blessed summer.

Blessings,

Mrs. Aira



Name: Date:

The Cricket in Time Square by George Selden

Author:

# of Pages:

Main Characters:

Setting:

Introduction: How does the book begin?

Crisis: What is the problem?

Rising Action: How do the characters begin to solve the problem?

Climax: What is the turning point of the story?




Falling Action: How is the problem finally solved?

Resolution: How does the story end?

If there was one thing you could change about the story, what would it be?




